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Hello DKG Sisters, 

 

I apologize for the lack of communication over the last few months!  I feel like it has been quite some time since 

we have all seen each other.  Hopefully, all of you had a wonderful holiday and spent some good time with friends 

and family.  I am sending out some of reminders that went out in the last newsletter!  If you are like me, you may 

have forgotten what we have on the agenda for the next couple of months! 

 

1.  We have set our meeting dates for this year. 

  

 

a) February 6
th

 is our evening to help provide dinner for the Peyton Manning’s Children’s 

Hospital.  Since we are teaming up with White Lick Elementary for this event, we have 

plenty of volunteers to go down and assist with the dinner.  We are only allowed eight 

people to serve and help.  Kristina Gipson and myself, alone with six other people will be 

driving to the hospital that evening to help serve dinner.  Our plan is to work with So Italian 

in Brownsburg to have a variety of different pastas for the families.  We will also pick up 

salad, breadsticks, drinks, and dessert from Marsh to take down with us.  If you are willing to 

donate to this event, we would appreciate any help that you can give.  We have a couple of 

options for how to donate: 

1.  You can send it to Shannon Walmoth, 1128 Statesman Dr. Brownsburg, IN 46112 

2. You can drop off an envelope to White Lick Elementary with Shannon Walmoth’s name 

on the envelope. 

3. You can choose to purchase salad, breadsticks, drinks, or dessert and drop off at 

Shannon Walmoth’s house or by White Lick Elementary no later than the 4
th
. 

   We appreciate all of your help with this event!  Please let me know if you have any  

   questions! 

 

b) Thursday, March 14, 2014 meeting at Shannon Walmoth’s house at 6:30.(Avon, Plainfield, 

and Danville members in charge of refreshments.)  Georgia is going to be making her 

famous taco soup for this meeting.  I believe that she would like to have the members in 

charge of donating something to contact her so that she can let you know what specifically to 

bring for the soup and sides.  Georgia is currently out of town, but her phone number is:  

839-0733.  Please let me know if you have questions about what to bring!  I will send 

another email with a list as we get closer to the actual meeting. 

 

c) Saturday, April 27, 2013 guided tour of Avon Gardens at 11:00. We can discuss lunch options 

for this date. Avon Gardens does cater and they have three lunch options that are around $15.  

This includes a drink, main entrée, pasta or potato salad, fruit, and dessert.  We have the 

opportunity to discuss other options if need be!   



 

 

2.  We would like all of you to start thinking about saving items for our summer garage sale again!  With the 

wonderful success of this past garage sale, we would like to have everyone consider doing this again to 

raise funds for the chapter!  We would like to brainstorm about another location for this year’s sale.  The 

Bennett’s went above and beyond for us last year, so it is time for us to give someone else a chance!  

Bring ideas to our March meeting! 

 

 

3.  July 26
th

 through August 1
st
 is our International Convention here in Indianapolis.  We would like to start 

brainstorming how our chapter can help with this event.   

 

 

 

Looking forward to seeing you on the 14
th
! 

 

Shannon Walmoth 


